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Senate unanimously passes final phase of $109M Property Taxpayer Relief Package 

 

CONCORD, NH – The Senate unanimously passed the fourth stage of its Property Taxpayer 

Relief Package today, approving $67M in additional funding to cities and towns to help working 

families deal with rising costs.    

Major pieces of the Property Taxpayer Relief (PTR) plan include:  

SB 401 Municipal Road Construction                   30M 
  Municipal Bridge Projects        36M 
  Doubling body-worn and dashboard camera fund       1M 

Total                                                                                                                67M 

 

Previously passed:  

SB 420 Extraordinary Needs Grants for New Hampshire schools  24.3M 
HB 398 State funding for wastewater projects    12.65M 
SB 412 Increase in nursing home reimbursement rates                        5 M 
Total                                                                                                             41.95M 

 

Grand TOTAL                                             $109M  

  
     Majority Leader Jeb Bradley said, “The Senate is proud to approve $109M going back to our 

cities and towns under our Property Taxpayer Relief Package.  With inflation at a 40-year high, 

and state revenues coming in far greater than anticipated, all New Hampshire taxpayers can 

and should benefit from a surplus that is a direct result of responsible tax and budget policies.”      
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